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Enough is enough
It’s time you start cutting government and realize the people in Oregon can’t afford more taxes
I have successful friends that left the state of Oregon because of taxes and it’s sad.
Balance your budget by cutting government rather than spending your time trying to tax businesses an
Citizens.
You are responsible for making Oregon better not worse
Larry Dalke
Representing my family that has been in business in Oregon for 100 years

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:barbiedalke@gmail.com
mailto:HRULES.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

